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Ref. APT/2022/AWG-29/REC  5 April 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Circulation of the Draft APT Recommendation 
agreed at the 29th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group 

 
I would like to refer to the 29th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-29) 

which was held virtually from 21 to 29 March 2022. AWG-29 developed a draft APT 
Recommendation on model(s) for FWS link performance degradation due to wind. 
 

According to Section 3.2 ‘Criteria for APT Recommendation’ of the APT 
Documents Framework approved by the 43rd Session of the Management Committee of the 
APT in 2019, APT Secretariat shall circulate the draft recommendations that are proposed for 
adoption to the focal point of APT Members. After the consultation period, if the specified 
conditions are met, the recommendation shall be considered adopted and will be submitted to 
the Management Committee for its approval. 

 
In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to review the 

attached draft APT Recommendation. Once the criteria mentioned in Section 3.2.3 of APT 
Documents Framework are met, the draft APT Recommendation will be submitted to the next 
Management Committee of the APT for its approval. Please fill in the attached ‘APT 
Recommendation Adoption Form’ and submit it to APT Secretariat by email to aptawg@apt.int 
or fax: +66 2 573 7479 on or before 18 May 2022. 

 
I thank you for your cooperation and look forward to your timely response. 

 
 Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Masanori Kondo 
Secretary General 

 
 
Encls: 1) Draft APT Recommendation on model(s) for FWS link performance degradation 

due to wind 
 2) APT Recommendation Adoption Form 

 3) APT Documents Framework  
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